Levesque, Jennifer

From: Emily

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 10:02 AM
To: cityclerk

Subject: Mello Roos

Please forward to the appropriate person. We DO NOT agree with adding our property to Melo Roos.

Emily Tanzillo and Cliff McGhee.
Sent from my iPhone
[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you

are sure the content is safe.]





